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Mrs. Golon’s Class
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January News





READING


In reading, we are beginning an author study about Nicola Davies. She writes beautiful, non-fiction, animal books.











MATH


We are beginning a new unit on measurement. The students will enjoy measuring with non-standard tools and comparing results.











PHONICS


It is amazing to see the progress the students have made in reading and writing. We are moving beyond the CVC words and beginning to study digraphs and blends.











January 7th- Classes Resume





January 20th- No School, MLK Day





Winter is upon us! Please make sure the kids are dressed warm. They do go out for recess if the temperature allows. If you send your child in snow boots, please remember shoes in the backpack to change in to.











